

2 September 2020

Dear Parent or Carer

Return to school Wednesday 9 September

We are looking forward to welcoming your child back to school on Wednesday 9 September.

(Name) should arrive at school for (**** am) and go straight to (room **). If your child travels on the school bus and arrives at school before 8.40 am, they should wait in the year group designated area on the playground until 8.40 am and then move to their first room.

The first part of the day will be a tutor period, where your child will be given their timetable and information regarding systems and procedures. Lessons will start as normal period 2 and your child should bring their normal school equipment with them.

Yours sincerely

Debbie Dalton

Deputy Headteacher

Letters have been posted home with specific timings for each student















